
We are looking for the next Big Mountain Coach  
 
Ullr Big Mountain Ski Team, based out of Lake Louise, is looking for a big mountain coach next 
season.  We are looking for a commitment of at least one day per weekend.  The prospective coach 
should have at least a Fundamentalz coach certification and be a good all-around skier: passable rail 
skills, switch skiing, groomer technique, off-piste, cliffs, and at least a passable 360.  Some knowledge of 
big mountain skiing would be an asset.  A female coach would be ideal, but open to either gender.  Pay is 
competitive.  On-hill season runs December to May 2018-2019.  Some flexibility with work commitment is 
possible.  (We do some invert training pre-season and during our competition season, but not a lot).   
  
Please call program director, Jordy Burks at 403 609 0708 

 


